
Harvard Square Advisory Committee 
c/o Cambridge Community Development Department 

344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 

617/349-4647 

The Harvard Square Advisory Committee will meet on Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at 6 p.m. in the 

fourth floor meeting room at 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts, to discuss a Board of Zoning 

Appeal application. 

The case is for a Fast Order Food Establishment Special Permit at 8 Brattle Street, to operate a &pizza 

restaurant.  This request is pursuant to Sections 4.35 and 11.30 Fast Order Food Establishment and 

10.40 Special Permit.  The application will be heard by the Board of Zoning Appeal on Thursday, April 27, 

2017. 

The Committee will also discuss the pending City Council petition to amend the zoning in the Harvard 

Square Overlay District, creating a new Section 20.54.7 Exempting rooftop spaces from Floor Area Ratio 

by Planning Board Special Permit.   

Materials are available for review online at 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/advcomms/harvardadvcomm  or at the 

office of the Community Development Department, third floor, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, MA.  For 

further information, please contact Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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